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HEARING NOTIFICATION 
 

June 24th, 2020 
 
System: County Ditch No. 49 
Location: Blue Earth City Township Sections 20-22, 27-28 
 
Dear Landowner: 
 
There will be a redetermination of benefits hearing on Tuesday, July 7th, 2020 at 4 pm on Faribault County Ditch No. 49 (CD49).  
A redetermination of benefits and damages was ordered on January 7, 2020, due to the benefits not reflecting reasonable 
present-day land values and change in the benefited area.  This meeting will cover the benefit values.  See enclosed public 
notice for more information on the proceeding. 
 
Due to the pandemic with COVID-19, landowners can join this meeting 1 of the following 3 ways. 

1. In person at Faribault County Fairgrounds 4-H Dining Hall (236 White Oak Road Blue Earth, MN) *Map on Back 
2. By phone/call-in 
3. By Zoom (internet meeting) 

 
Social distancing will be followed if attending in person.  Face masks will be optional.  If you would like to join the meeting via 
Zoom you will need a computer, internet, microphone, and speakers.  If you do not have a microphone built into your computer, 
you can call in as well to be able to hear and talk.  If you would like to join via Zoom and/or phone/call-in, please contact 
the Drainage Department by phone 507-526-2388 or email sara.hauskins@co.faribault.mn.us by July 6th, 2020 for 
information needed.  
 
At the public hearing the Viewers will present information about the redetermination of benefits and the Drainage Authority will 
accept public comment regarding the Viewers Report.  If you have questions or concerns, please contract the Faribault County 
Drainage Department at the office 507-526-2388 or by email merissa.lore@co.faribault.mn.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Merissa Lore 
Drainage Manager 
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